

## **BANWELL PRIMARY SCHOOL**

## **Belong Believe Achieve**

Headteacher: Mrs. C Pocock

West Street, Banwell, North Somerset, BS29 6DB Telephone: 01934 822498 Fax: 01934 825020 Email: banwell.pri@n-somerset.gov.uk Web: www.banwellprimary.co.uk

## Year 3/4 Term 5 and 6 Project

Dear Parents and Carers,

What a fab year we have had in Year 3 and 4 so far. The children worked really hard and really enjoyed our project about the Rainforests. You have been so great at supporting us with your child's learning and we would just like to say a massive thank you and let you know how much we appreciate it.

Our project for term 5 and 6 is called 'Who were the Anglo-Saxons?' We will be learning all about the Anglo-Saxons and how they shaped Britain. Linked with this, the children will be reading 'King Arthur and the Knights of the Round Table' by Marcia Williams. We will be learning how to be a courageous knight and the importance of helping others.

Homework will continue to be set on a Friday and will be due in every Wednesday. This will include weekly spellings and times tables to learn which will be assessed each week on a Friday. Children have log in details for TT Rockstars and Spelling Shed where they can practise.

Regular reading at home is vital to children's develop and has a huge impact on across all their learning. We therefore ask that you continue to encourage and support your children with reading at home at least three times a week.

PE days this term are-

- Falcons- Wednesday and Thursday
- Robins- Monday (swimming) and Thursday.

If you have any questions or concerns about your child's education, please do not hesitate to contact us.

We are looking forward to the terms ahead,

The Year 3/4 Team